
 
 

The North Dakota Cooperative Fur Harvester Education Program 
will host a “Using Cable Devices in North Dakota” education seminar on 
Saturday, October 16, 2021 from 9 AM to 3 PM at the Velva Wildlife 
Club, (3 miles west of Velva on Hwy 52, north side of the road), Velva, 
North Dakota. 
 
The seminar will include training on cable device construction, 
regulations, proper use, ethics and responsibility, animal physiology, 
and related equipment. Field techniques and hands on training are 
directed to three cable device tools – a live restraint and two lethal 
systems.  
 
Pre-registration is required. Contact Rick Tischaefer at tischrc@srt.com 
or cell at (701) 460-1055. The agenda and other details for the day will 
be provided upon registration.    
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